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Board of Fire Commissioners 
 

Notice of Special Meeting 
 

This notice is posted to inform all members of the public and the District that the 
Board of Fire Commissioners will gather on: 

 
Thursday, December 16, 2021, 10:00 am 

 
Via Microsoft Teams 

 
 

The purpose of this Special Meeting is to participate in the State Auditor’s Office 
2019-2020 audit exit conference. 

 
This notice is provided pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act. 

 
Greg Hesse, Chair 

 


